From: Matt Glazewski

To: McClymont, Keelan

Cc: Davis, Meghaan

Subject: Re: Public Testimony for Parks Levy at City Council Meeting
Date: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 10:16:58 AM

Keelan & Meghaan,

Thank you. The topic for the address to council is: "Peninsula Crossing Trail Safety &
Security Issues."

Generally, the issue at hand involves unlawful activities specifically surrounding N Oberlin St
& Macrum Av being conducted by a non-peaceful member of the camp located on the trail.

Thank you for helping me get registered to speak at the August 5th council meeting!

Best Regards,
Matt Glazewski

On Wed, Jul 22, 2020 at 8:23 AM McClymont, Keelan
<Keelan.McClymont@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Thanks Matt. You are confirmed for a Communication spot on August 5. Please send a
brief description of the topic you wish to address Council about. I have copied my
colleague, Meghaan Davis, who will help you get registered for the meeting and answer any
questions you have about joining the meeting, either by internet or phone.

Thanks,

Keelan McClymont

Assistant Council Clerk

From: Matt Glazewski <matthew.glazewski@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 11:08 PM

To: McClymont, Keelan <Keelan.McClymont@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Re: Public Testimony for Parks Levy at City Council Meeting

Thanks Keelan. Perhaps it’s better to sign up for general communications then. Please put
me down for August Sth.

I appreciate your help.
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